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Say NO to the Transportation Tax Bill – It Harms Oregonians 

 

This legislation would create a disproportionate burden on those who can least afford 

it. It’s deeply concerning that despite overwhelming public opposition during 

testimony—reportedly two to one against—this bill continues to move forward.  

 

Oregonians cannot afford this bill; please listen to your constituents and say NO to 

this extremely harmful legislation. 


